2014-2015
Fort Settlement Middle School
Student Orientation
SCHEDULE PICK-UP/LOCKER SET UP –THURSDAY, AUGUST 14, 2014
•	6th grade last names beginning A – L →8:30 AM – 10:00 AM meet in Commons
•	6th grade last names beginning M – Z →1:30 PM – 3:00 PM meet in Commons
•	7th and 8th grades 11:30 – 12:30 PM → 7th grade report to Commons
                                                                                      8th grade report to front lobby
7th & 8th graders your schedules will not be available during 6th grade orientation.
There will NOT be a make-up time for schedule pick-up, so please try to be here on August 14.  If students are unable to attend, they will pick up their schedules the first day of school – August 25, 2014.  ALL students will receive a new schedule the first day of school.
Locker shelves ($10) and spirit wear will be available for purchase at orientation- please bring cash or checks if possible.  Unfortunately, we will not be able to accept bills larger than $20.  Parents will also be able to put money on student lunch accounts.
On August 25, 2014, the first day of school, sixth graders will report directly to the Commons, 7th graders to gym 1, and 8th graders to gym 2.  When they arrive on campus they should check the lists for their advisory teacher’s name, as sometimes these teachers change from orientation to the first day of school.   At 8:50 AM they will be released to their advisory teacher for the morning. The first days of school we will hold Falcon Camp for all students.  During this camp they will learn school wide expectations, get agendas, textbooks, and new students will have tours of the building. Remember, traffic is always heavy the first day of school. Please plan accordingly, the building opens at 8:00 a.m.
Please note:
Students are not allowed to use tape, double sided or other types, contact paper, use stickers or hang things from inside of lockers due to the damage these items have caused.  Students are not allowed to write on lockers with anything, not even dry erase or special markers. All will damage the paint. 
Thank you for understanding!
WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU!! 
Please be checking your mail for more information for the start of the school year.  

